
Guild COVID-19 policy 

While COVID restrictions have been lifted, the Guild strongly encourages its members 
and visitors to comply with the ACT Government’s COVID Smart Behaviours. 

• Wear a mask  
o You are strongly encouraged to wear a face mask when entering 

public indoor settings or 
where it is difficult to maintain physical distancing. 

• Stay up to date with COVID-19 vaccinations  
o To be considered up to date with COVID-19 vaccination, you must 

have completed all the doses recommended for your age and health 
status. 

• Stay home if you’re unwell and get tested  
o Please stay at home if you feel unwell 
o If you feel unwell, have symptoms, or are a high or moderate risk you 

should get tested for COVID-19 and quarantine until you receive your 
result. 

o If you recently attended a Guild event and subsequently tested 
positive for COVID-19, please inform the Guild. This allows the Guild 
to inform others they may have been exposed to COVID-19. 

• Practise good hygiene  
o Wash your hands regularly or sanitise your hands when washing is 

not practical 
o Wipe down desks and work areas after each session or class 

• Physically distance  
o Physical distancing means separating yourself from other people as 

much as possible (about 1.5 metres apart) when you’re in public 
places. 

 

https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/stay-safe-and-healthy/covid-smart-behaviours

